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SRF Reschedules Meet & Greet for November 12th

 

The Standardbred Retirement Foundation (SRF) has rescheduled its Meet

& Greet for Saturday November 12th from 3 pm until dusk, due to heavy

rain and muddy conditions at the farm.

We hope you will be able to join us on the 12th. We are optimistic Mother

Nature will be kind to us and enable everyone to meet many of SRF's 65

horses all up for adoption at the farm located at 42 Arneytown-Hornerstown

Rd. just 5 miles south of Six Flags, Great Adventure. No reservations

needed, just come and enjoy a fall evening and watch the horses under

saddle while sipping and tasting. Adoption fees through November 30th are

just $350, and companions have no fee at all.

 

For further information email Admin@srfmail.com or call 732-446-4422. 

Please check the website, www.adoptahorse.org  should a rain date be

needed. The forecast is currently showing a beautiful, cold fall day

Saturday.
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